
City of Revere, Massachusetts      City Hall 
            281 Broadway 

            Revere, MA 02151 

            (781) 286-8160 

Patrick M. Keefe, Jr. 
    Ward Four Councillor             Office of the City Council 

 

 

To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

 Bob O’Brien, Director of Strategic Planning & Economic Development 

 Frank Stringi, City Planner 

 Attorney Gerry D’Ambrosio 

From: Patrick M. Keefe, Jr., Chairman 

 Zoning Sub-Committee 

Re: Committee Meeting 

Date: March 4, 2021 

 

 

Please be advised that the Zoning Sub-Committee will hold a meeting via remote participation on 

Monday evening, March 8, 2021 at 5:00 P.M. at which time the committee will discuss the 

following: 

 

 

 

21-035 An Ordinance Further Amending the Zoning Ordinances of the City of Revere 

Relative to the Establishment of the Revere Riverfront Overlay District. 

 

 

21-036 Mario S. Marenghi, 42 Nahant Ave., Winthrop, MA 02152 seeking permission 

from the Revere City Council to operate a commercial garage at 22 Naples Rd., 

Revere, MA 02151. 
 

 

 

 

How to Participate Remotely via Zoom 

 

Please click the link below to join the meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85126847310 

Or Telephone:  +1 301 715 8592 

Webinar ID: 851 2684 7310 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85126847310

